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Assumption of the Risk and 
Liability Relating to 

Coronavirus/COVID-19 

  
 

COVID-19 has been declared a worldwide pandemic by the World Health Organization. 
Federal, state, and local governments and federal and state health agencies have 
recommended various protocols to reduce the spread of the virus. The Amish Farm and 
House has put in place preventative measures recommended by government agencies to 
reduce the spread of COVID-19; however, the Amish Farm and House does not assume any 
liability related to COVID-19.  
  
The Amish Farm and House is doing everything we can to protect you the public as well as 
our employees. To keep everyone safe we are requiring all staff members and guests to 
follow these CDC guidelines: 
  

• All guests and employees over the age of two are required to wear a mask.  
• While on tour and on the property, we ask that you please keep a safe distance of 6 

feet from anyone not in your direct party. 
• To facilitate social distancing inside, there is a three-person limit inside our lobby. 

We ask that only 1 per person per group enter the lobby. All other guests should 
wait outside.  

• Please wash your hands often. There is a handwashing station set up outside on our 
farm as well as bathrooms located on the front and back porch. All employees are 
required to wash their hands frequently.  

• If you or anyone in your household is experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, please 
stay home. 

• Each staff member will have their temperature taken before and after each shift. 
Any employees who experience symptoms will be required to stay home. 
 
Tour Guidelines: 
 

• Our guided bus tours will be reduced to 8-10 people per tour in accordance with 
social distancing measures. There will be assigned seating for all passengers. 

• Guided house tours will be held at a 50% capacity to facilitate social distancing. 
• Guided Farm Animal Fun Tours will be held in small groups of 10 people.  
• Goat Yoga classes will be held at 50% capacity of 15 people.  
• We are increasing our cleaning procedures. All surfaces will be cleaned frequently 

throughout the day. 
  
 
We welcome you to our property. We believe that if we all work together, we can overcome 
these uncertain circumstances. By purchasing tour tickets and entering our farm, you agree 
to comply with the written instructions, and you assume personal responsibility. Failure to 
comply with these written instructions or verbal instructions from staff may result in your 
removal from the premises.  


